
 

 

3rd October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am pleased to inform you that there are now spaces available for Years 3-6 to start 

guitar and ukulele lessons at Mundella. The lessons are delivered on a one-to-one 

basis and can be tailored to meet your child’s needs and musical interests – I’ve taught 

everything from Adele to AC/DC! 

My name is Joss Mann-Hazell and I am a professional musician and teacher, with over 

12 years teaching experience. I started teaching at Mundella in 2015 and took a break 

to do PGCE secondary music teacher training, but now I’m glad to be back and I’m 

excited to work with some new young musicians.  

Music lessons are fifteen minutes long and delivered once a week during school time. 

Each lesson is one-to-one (never shared) and costs £7.  

If your child is interested in starting lessons, please return the slip below to school, or 

email me at jossmannhazell@gmail.com with your child’s name, class and chosen 

instrument.  

Don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions at all, 

 

Joss Mann-Hazell 

 

SLIP FOR MUSIC LESSONS WITH JOSS MANN-HAZELL – PLEASE RETURN TO OFFICE 

 

Name of Child: ……………………………………………………………………...………  Class: …………………..  

 

Name of Parent/Carer: …………………………………………… Email: ………………………………………… 

 

Chosen instrument:   Guitar ☐  Ukulele ☐ 

mailto:jossmannhazell@gmail.com

